
From: Dalton, Michael <mdalton@mmo.sc.gov>
To: Hopkins, Piercephopkins@aging.sc.gov
CC: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 11:03:41 AM
Subject: RE: NDA - LGOA Website Redesign & Marketing

Received.

Thx,
Michael Dalton

From: Hopkins, Pierce
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 11:03 AM
To: Dalton, Michael
Cc: Morris, Steve
Subject: NDA - LGOA Website Redesign & Marketing

Hi Michael,

Attached is the scanned copy of the NDA for Director Stephen Morris. 
I will return the original copy to Stephen Morris.

Thanks for all your help,
Pierce

Pierce Hopkins, PhD
Business Systems Analyst ° Project Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 ° Columbia, SC 29201
803.734.9935 ° phopkins@aging.sc.gov
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